
  

You are invited to a 

Blue Christmas 
Service of Reflection, Remembrance and Hope 

Wednesday, December 11, 2024  •  7:30 p.m. 

St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 

44 Church St. East, Brampton 

office@standrewsbrampton.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Christmas can be a sad time for some. The festive holiday season can seem 

too busy – sometimes overwhelming – a time when grief, loss or absences are 

felt all too keenly. 
 

Amidst all the busyness and celebrations, St. Andrew’s offers an evening of 

quiet calm in which to worship – a space and time to acknowledge our 

sadness and know that we are not alone. During this service, there will be an 

opportunity to light a candle in remembrance of those whom we miss. 
 

Our Blue Christmas service is open to all who seek encouragement and hope. 

Please feel free to invite family, friends or neighbours to the Parlour on 

Wednesday, December 11 at 7:30 p.m. You will be warmly welcomed. 
 

This service will be held in person only and will not be livestreamed. 


